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January 13, 2021 

Via Electronic Mail 

Debra A. Howland 

Executive Director 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

RE: DE 20-053; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

Compliance Tariff - NHPUC No. 21 

In compliance with Commission Order No. 26,431 dated December 14, 2020, in Docket No. DE 20-

053, the following tariff pages are transmitted herewith: 

Second Revised Page 27 

Third Revised Page 123 

Third Revised Page 125 

Second Revised Page 126 

Third Revised Page 127 

In Order No. 26,431, the Commission approved the request for Energy Service rates associated 

with the Company’s Energy Service Solicitation for rates effective February 1 through July 31, 

2021.  This rate change results in a decrease of $2.59 or 2.21% for a residential customer taking 

energy service using 650 kilowatt-hours per month. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to call if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Adam M. Hall 

 

Enclosures 

Cc: Service List 

~ Liberty·· 


